
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
  Monday        9:00am    + Bill Yano 
                                                                
  Tuesday        7:00pm    + Vaune Matic             
  

  Wednesday  9:00am    + Pat Carstens 
                   by Brenda Suknasky                                                                

  Thursday      9:00am    + Louis Leibel 
                   by Diane Schlosser & family              

  Friday           9:00am    + Wendy Moroz 
                    by Cas Moroz 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
Acts 15.1-2, 22-29 

It has seemed good to the Holy Spirit and to us to impose on you  
no further burden than what is essential. 

 

Ps 67.1-2, 4-5, 6-7 
Let the peoples praise you, O God; let all the peoples praise you. 

 

Revelation 21.10-14, 22-23 
The Angel showed me the holy city Jerusalem coming down out of heaven from God. 

 

John 14.23-29 
The Holy Spirit will teach you everything, and remind you of all that I have said to you 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to the increase in attendance at Sunday Masses; at the 11:00 Mass we are now  
utilizing all the pews in the Church so that we may accommodate all those who wish to attend Mass. If you are  
uncomfortable with such a social setting, we encourage you to attend either the Saturday 5:00 pm Mass or the 
Sunday 9:00 am Mass as an alternative. For the ongoing safety of all parishioners we will continue to sanitize 

the Church after every Mass 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you 
again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, 
our city, and beyond. 

 We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical ministries. Even if you had 
helped out in the past; please take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our 
website for more information 

Thank You 

Are you on pre-authorized credit card giving?  If your credit card or expiry date is 
new, please contact Peggy in the Finance Office at 306-352-0901 to update your  
information!   

Resurrection Parish is seeking a Part Time Youth Ministry Coordinator (10 to 15 hrs week) who is a practicing 
Catholic with a desire to engage youth in the life of the parish and promote active discipleship based on the 
vision and mission of Resurrection Parish. This position will be primarily responsible to develop, coordinate 
and facilitate the delivery of youth programs and activities. Collaboration with the Priest, pastoral team,  
ministry volunteers, Catholic Schools and the Archdiocese is essential to ensure the success of this ministry. If 

you are interested, resumes may be emailed to: pastoralassistant@resurrectionparish.ca OR mailed to  
Resurrection Parish, 3155 Windsor Park Road, Regina, SK S4V 3B1 – Attention:  V. Billett.  Applications close:  June 3rd. 

 
Resurrection Parish is also seeking a Sacrament Coordinator in a contract position to work in collaboration with the Pastor and 
Parish staff to provide leadership and support in the coordination , implementation and delivery of Sacrament programs and events 
in the Parish. The Sacraments that fall under direction of this role are Baptism, Confirmation & First Eucharist and First  
Reconciliation. Most activity in this position will happen annually between September and June. 
 
If you are interested, resumes may be emailed to: pastoralassistant@resurrectionparish.ca OR mailed to Resurrection Parish, 
3155 Windsor Park Road, Regina, SK S4V 3B1 – Attention:  V. Billett. Application Deadline is June 3rd. 

 
Price: 1 season pool ticket = $20.00 

A NEW SCORE FOR EACH GAME – 21 GAMES 
Score hits anytime in the game - $20.00 win 

End of quarter score - $60.00 win 
Final game score - $125.00 win 
(pay-outs increase for playoffs) 

 
PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATED TO THE  

RESURRECTION PARISH BUILDING FUND. 
 

Please contact Stan Podruchny to  
purchase your ticket(s) at: 306.789.8061 or 

stan.podruchny@myaccess.ca 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

The Eucharist unites us. Not just with people at Mass, 
but all people formed in the image and likeness of God.  
 
Join Chalice as we  
celebrate Corpus 
Christi, June 18-19, 

and find 2,000 sponsors for  
children in developing countries. 
Hear an inspiring message from 
your priest or deacon at Mass, 
and learn how Holy Communion  
invites us to satisfy the spiritual 
and physical hunger of others.  

OUR PARISH HAS AN  
ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY. 
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU 

KNOW IS IN NEED OF 
PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH 

TO JOIN THE PRAYER  
MINISTRY  

PLEASE CONTACT  

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys School 
CSCC invites you to our Mustang 
Flea Market.  Saturday May 28th 
from 10:00 AM to 4:00PM at  

2910E Shooter Drive.   
Over 20+ vendors with  

everything from craft/trade 
show items to garage sale items.   

Canteen on site run by our Grade 8 students.  

Come join the fun!! 

"I have seen the hand of God. Now I have a 
house for my family and my children will have  

an education."  

Altar Server training, is 
being held Wednesday, 
June 1 at 7PM and 
again on Friday, June 
17 at 6PM. 
 
For more information 

regarding becoming an altar server please  
contact the Parish Office at 306-352-0800. 

Resurrection Parish 
will be having a  
Liturgical Ministry Fair  
after all Masses the 

weekend of  May 28/29  



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

The Marian Centre is very grateful for all the  
support it has received towards its bagged lunch 
program during these past two years.  Many of you 
generously provided the home baking, and other 
items, for these lunches. On June 6th our needs will 
change somewhat, as we are intending to re-open 
our dining room, and resume serving hot meals. We 
will exercise appropriate cautionary protocols, as we 
realize the pandemic is not yet behind us. Although 
our need for it has lessened (we are no longer  
looking for 1300 muffins each week!) we will still 
welcome home baking. We are also very grateful for 
your prayers as well, as we begin this re-opening. 

We’re taking Monday’s for Moms outdoors 
(weather permitting).  
We will meet in the park 
from 9:30 to 11:00 am. 
Please check the  
Resurrection Parish Mom 
Group on Facebook 
page or contact Sarah 
France at  

306-216-5443 for more information. 

We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for   
the family and friends of  

Aurele Morrissette 
who has passed away. 

We pray that Aurele and all the souls  
of the faithful departed rest in peace.  

This mural was done by the Grade 6/7’s at St. Marguerite, and each student had 
a part to play in the project.  The project itself was spearheaded by Ms. Kenna 
Nelson’s class. This mural will be permanently hung on a wall at St. Marguerite. 

Social Justice Interchurch Sandwich Project  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has 

joined with other inter-faith churches to provide 200 
bagged lunches to individuals and families in need 

in downtown Regina Resurrection Parish is  
scheduled to provide bagged lunches on  

Saturday, June 11. We are looking for  
donations of food to help with this project. The 
items that we are in need of at this time are:  

Bottled Water – 500 ml Lunchbox Juice boxes and 
soft granola bars.  

Thank you in advance for your participation. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
The next Baptism date is Sunday, July 17th 
at 1:00 pm.  

  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
For children entering grade 2 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. 
 
First Reconciliation 
For children entering grade 4 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. 
 
If you wish to register you may do so by 
contacting the parish office at  
306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

   

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Visit our web site for more events and information 



        

                 CONGRATULATIONS                 
        

To the Following children who received the Sacraments of Confirmation and First Eucharist 
 

Jaden Ali   Toritseju Jarikre Layla Nguyen 
Hudson Andrei   AnnPhilo Jophin Kiara Nwosu 
Lucas Argerami   Aubree Kavita  Kamsi Nwosu 
Aiden  Bladyko   George Khoury Timothy Obrigewitsch 
Grey Britton   Bennett Knight Jack Ogle 
Amarina Burns   Gabriel Kozak Tiffany Okoro 
Ryan Chukwu   Alexander Krieger Anamaria Palmero 
Connor Coderre   Julia Lekcharoen Matthew Podbielski 
Kellen Coroluick   Katie Lekivetz Harper Reece 
Blake Crocker   Mica Lorenzo Henry Rutten 
Sapphira Cyr   Connor Lozinsky Kianna Salvador 
Grace Day   Mireya Lukiwski Katelyn Salvador 
Isaiah Diehl   Kinsley Lukiwski Giovanni  Sculli 
Aubrey  Dou   Ares Lumanglas Benjaman Seiferling 
Kreesha Duenas   Sky Maga Christelle  Sirois 
Tyson Duke   Joshua  Mapile  Landon Skrypnyk 
Remi Egbeyemi   Tiernan Massier Laityn Soloway 
Emerson Eisler   Victoria Matsalla Kade Sullivan 
Eva Febin   Samuel McDougall Lexie Tendler 
Hudson Finch   Roslyn  McWilliams Cedric  Vos 
Eli Fitz-Gerald   Kenya Medina Castaneda Ryan Webb 
Rosario Frei    Beckham Minaker Charlie Wolensky 
Grayden Frey-Ritter   Hanna  Morgan Kenji Wu 
Chase Gair   Rhys Morris Avaya Yam 
Branson Harder   Beau Moser Darius Yano 
Grace Havard   Olivia Murray Daria  Yano 
Margaret Heinen   Luke Murray Arkin Ybanez 
    Logan Musleh   

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        



Serving in Ministry at   
       Weekend Mass 

   “Each one should use whatever gift he has received to serve others, faithfully 
administering God’s grace in its various forms.”        1 Peter 4:10 

 

Have you ever considered or prayed about 
offering to serve at our weekend Masses?  

________________________________________________________________ 
 

         We are in need of … 

        Mass Coordinators  
    Eucharistic Ministers 

      Greeters and Ushers 

             Proclaimers  
            Altar Servers  
   Join our Music Ministry  

 

If you have any questions or for more information         
we welcome you to stop by at our:  

Liturgical Ministry Fair  

May 28th and 29th  
following all the Masses 



April 30th, 2022 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

1. April Year to Date Financial Results - Operations: 
 April year-to-date financial results reflect a surplus of $46, 018 

.  
 

 A closer look at Mass Collections and Donations: 
 
Revenues:  
The year to date Mass collections are $7,448 higher than budgeted and overall donations are $3,537 higher 
than budgeted, for which we are grateful.  We had approved a very conservative budget due to all the 
unknowns surrounding the pandemic. 
 
Expenses: Our expenses are 14.5% less than budgeted year to date, however some of the expenses that 
were budgeted for earlier in year will most likely happen in the next few months, also at this time we have 
two vacant positions in the parish.  
 

 
.  

 

2. Remaining debt as of April 30th, 2022 is: $636,059. 
 
3. One of our finance council goals at this time is to focus on debt repayment.  Because of your 

amazing ongoing support or our Parish, on April 12th,2022 our Parish was able to make a large debt 
repayment of $196,895 towards our long term debt of the Phase II of the building. 

 
We are so grateful to our parishioners for their commitment and dedication to our Parish! 
 
 

The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make his face shine upon you and be gracious to you; 
the Lord turn his face toward you and give you peace. Numbers 6:24-26 

 





The Icon of St. Joseph 

 

 

The pilgrim Icon program for the Knights of Columbus features the Icon of St. Joseph in 2021/2022. 

Flowing from the Year of St. Joseph declared by Pope Francis, and inspired by his apostolic letter Patris 

Corde, comes our new Pilgrim Icon Program in honor of St. Joseph. 

St. Joseph carried out his mission of raising, guarding and preparing Christ quietly, courageously and 

faithfully. For that faithful work, St. Joseph was rewarded – not with seeing the fruits of his labour in this 

life, but with the incomparable prize of glory in heaven. 

The Holy Father said “I commend all of you in a special way to the intercession of St. Joseph, the 

protector of the Holy Family of Nazareth, who is an admirable model of those manly virtues of quiet 

strength, integrity and fidelity which the Knights of Columbus are committed to preserving, cultivating 

and passing on to future generations.” 



 Growing up in the Garden 
Plant Sale 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Saturday May 28th 3:00 • 
 

• Resurrection Parish • 

Tomatoes, Cucumbers, Sweet Peppers, 

Butternut Squash, Leeks, Baby’s Breath, 

Chinese Money, Christmas cactus, and 

Crown of Thrones-from +Don’s plant 
 

Donations to the Annual Appeal 

Suggested $4/plant 

For more information contact  

Tashia Toupin  ttoupin@archregina.sk.ca  

306•721•6740 
 

mailto:ttoupin@archregina.sk.ca








Scanned with CamScanner



  May is Reverence for Life Month 

 

Introduction of New Members 

David Kopriva – Member at Large  

Years ago, I had the opportunity to talk to 

students who were interested in becoming 

healthcare professionals, and one of them 

asked me why I chose to be a doctor. 

“Sometimes I am able to save a life,” I 

answered, “sometimes I relieve suffering, 

but what draws me to this work is the 

privilege of accompanying a person on 

what is often the worst day of their life.” 

My daughter, high-school-aged at the 

time, was somewhere in the back of the 

room. She will be graduating from medical 

school later this spring and taking her 

place as my colleague. I owe it to her to weigh in on some of the most important 

and difficult moral and ethical issues that affect our profession. 

 

As Catholics involved in healthcare, we are drawn by the principles that our jobs 

uphold: a reverence for life and concern for the good of the person. But 

increasingly, the values of the Culture of Life are being subjugated to newer 

North American cultural values that permit an individual to choose their own 

death or even the death of someone else. The rights of choice are increasingly 

imposed as duties of service upon a medical profession that has traditionally 

rejected death as a therapeutic option. If I do not help to work through these 

issues, then they will be forced on my daughter and her generation of physicians. 

There are answers but they will require creative solutions and a carefully crafted 

strategy. The Church is up to this task. 





Archdiocese of Regina

   Bulletin

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“…Do not let your hearts be troubled or afraid.”  (John 14:27)
Our limited human understanding cannot begin to understand 
the immense power of God.  Instead of trusting in God, we often 
think we can control every outcome.  Do you want to make God 
laugh?  Tell Him your plans.  The next time worry, anxiety or fear 
creeps in, thank God for all He has given you and trust that He 
has a better plan for you.  Make God your first choice and not 
your last resort.

Page One

Medieval Madness; A Leadership Camp 
The Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry will host 
a leadership camp this summer for teens. Join us for a 
medieval themed week of fun, faith, growth & community. 
Complete with Beach time, Sports, Archery, Music, Games, 
Talks, Nature, Campfires, Great Food and Important 
Conversations. Camps will be held at Glen Harbour Kids 
Camp which is located on the East side of Last Mountain Lake; 
about 40 minutes from Regina. Cost $185 (Contact us, if cost 
is a barrier) To register, go to tiny.one/ArchCamp  For more  
information contact us at oyyam@archregina.sk.ca  Dates 
are as follows:
July 18 @ 2:00 - July 21 @ 1:00 for those ENTERING  
Gr. 10 - 1st yr. University in Fall
July 25 @ 2:00 - July 27 @1:00 for those ENTERING 
Gr. 7- 9 in Fall

May is Reverence for Life Month
This month take some time to pray the rosary for life, watch 
the Life is a Gift Weginar or pray for life through song:
Pray the Rosary for Reverence for Life
youtube.com/watch?v=V_p6DI0DZ9s
Life is a Gift Webinar
youtube.com/watch?v=6TvH5uaOpik
Praying Through Song
youtube.com/watch?v=X8ancZndpm0

Walking Together: Archdiocese of Regina Synod 
Gathering
Join us on Saturday, May 28, 2022, from 10 AM - 4 PM 
(with optional 9:00 AM Mass) at Resurrection Parish (3155 
Windsor Park Rd, Regina) for our Archdiocesan Synod 
Gathering. The day will feature presentations on the Synod 
process and a detailed discussion of the final Diocesan 
Report. We will discuss the report, make revisions as 
needed, and consider changes to the Pastoral Priorities 
of the Archdiocese. There will be a satellite gathering held 
simultaneously at Christ the Redeemer Parish in Swift 
Current for those unable to gather in Regina. This event will 
also be livestreamed to provide greater access for those 
unable to travel from other parts of the Archdiocese of Regina.  

To register for the Regina location: eventbrite.ca/e/synod-
wrap-up-gathering-tickets-333916291617 
To register for the Swift Current location: 
eventbrite.ca/e/synod-wrap-up-gathering-swift-current-
tickets-337393602347
Lunch will be provided
The registration deadline is Wednesday, May 25, 2022. 
If you register after May 25 your registration will not 
include lunch.

Variety Night 2022:
Variety Night is back! This year’s show is entitled “FAME” 
and will feature tributes to famous singers, dancers and 
performers. Please consider supporting the Office of Youth 
and Young Adult Ministry by joining us for the first Variety 
Night Performance in 3 years! And it will have been worth 
the wait! So please consider joining us for an absolutely 
delightful night of music, drama, dance and comedy. The 
show runs from June 3-6 and is being hosted this year at 
Christ the King Parish Hall. Tickets are only $12 this year. 
They can be purchased at the Christ the King Parish Office 
or online at the following link: Tinyurl.com/varietynight2022 

May 22, 2022
6th Sunday of 

Easter

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland of the 

Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V_p6DI0DZ9s
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6TvH5uaOpik
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X8ancZndpm0
http://eventbrite.ca/e/synod-wrap-up-gathering-tickets-333916291617 
http://eventbrite.ca/e/synod-wrap-up-gathering-tickets-333916291617 
http://eventbrite.ca/e/synod-wrap-up-gathering-swift-current-tickets-337393602347
http://eventbrite.ca/e/synod-wrap-up-gathering-swift-current-tickets-337393602347
http://Tinyurl.com/varietynight2022  
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The Archdiocese of Regina Lay 
Formation Program
Sharing The Joy Of The Gospel!
Our mission is to provide you with 
a renewed missionary zeal fueled 
by the joy of the Gospel! One 
weekend per month from October 
until June, Catholics who want to 
know, love and serve Christ more 
deeply come together at Campion 
College in Regina. During this three-year program you will;
+Become more more deeply aware of God’s personal love 
and activity in your life.
+Encounter Jesus Christ, discover his plan of sheer goodness 
for you and deepen your relationship with Christ and his 
Church.
+Discover how to more intentionally integrate your faith in 
daily life in service to Christ.
+Be given the Spiritual and Formation tools you need to follow 
Christ’s commission to “Go, make disciples of all nations”.
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall intake. 
For more information on how to register please contact our 
Program Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 
ext 6724 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

TF297: Faith Reason and a Hermeneutic of Suspicion 
with John Jalsevac - Part 2
In this three-part series, Dr. Brett Salked sits down with 
John Jalsevac to discuss their experiences of unhealthy 
approaches to faith and truth-seeking and work out healthier 
ways forward.
Show Snippet: “When you see such conviction and such 
certitude you say “Well, I must be missing something.” You 
say, “Maybe I lack the spirit in some way...”
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/faith-reason-and-a-hermeneutic-of-
suspicion-with-john-jalsevac-part-2

Men’s Mental Health: Breaking the Silence Online Event
Tuesday, May 24, 2022 7:00 - 9:00 PM via Zoom. In honour 
of Mental Health Month, Deacon Eric Gurash of Emmaus 
Family Support Ministries will share his personal experiences 
and how our Catholic faith and evidence-based research can 
work together to break the silence, end stigma, and open up 
avenues of support for men’s mental health. 
This event will be of interest to men as well as spouses, 
friends, or family members who offer support for those with 
mental health challenges. Register at: emmausfamilysupport.
flocknote.com/signup/89227

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the word’ or 
‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and Reconciliation 
Healing Committee
Did you know…Smudging is an act of purifying the mind and physical 
surroundings. It is a ceremony as described in this statement: “The burning 
of various medicine plants to make a smudge or cleansing smoke…As the 
smoke arises, our prayers rise to the Spirit World where the Grandfathers 
and our Creator reside. Negative energy, feelings, and emotions are lifted 
away.” (p.18) “Smudging is utilized as a preparation for the individual to 
enter into prayer or a sacred learning.” (p. 19) (Cultural Teachings: First 
Nations Protocols and Methodologies, SICC, p.18 &19).

The Multifaith Saskatchewan AGM will be on Sunday, May 29 at 3 pm 
This meeting is held online to facilitate participation from across the 
province. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86738531951?pwd=cWNc2KJ7cN3cjC-
kbrNYyGEAKztsJG.1
Meeting ID: 867 3853 1951
Passcode: 566734
Our speaker for the AGM will be Scott Cruikshank from the Church of 
Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints. We have invited Scott to speak about 
the Latter-day Saints’ interest in interfaith activities. Scott works with Sask 
Justice as a dispute resolution consultant and mediator. Born and raised 
in Regina, he is a father of four and grandfather of one. In addition, at the 
AGM we will be holding elections for the following positions:
•	 President
•	 Vice President
•	 Communications
•	 Southern Rep (2022-2024)
•	 Northern Rep (2021-2023)
•	 Northern Rep (2022-2024)
Nominations for any of these positions may be sent to Nicholas Jesson 
(njesson@archregina.sk.ca). We welcome self-nominations! No 
experience is necessary. These positions are described in the MFS 
Constitution at multifaithsask.org/constitution/  If you have questions about 
the Board and its responsibilities, please contact me at the same address.

Sign up for our Weekly Report at  
archregina.flocknote.com/ArchdioceseofRe2

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/faith-reason-and-a-hermeneutic-of-suspicion-with-john-jalsevac-part-2 
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/faith-reason-and-a-hermeneutic-of-suspicion-with-john-jalsevac-part-2 
http://emmausfamilysupport.flocknote.com/signup/89227 
http://emmausfamilysupport.flocknote.com/signup/89227 
http://emmausfamilysupport.flocknote.com/signup/89227 
http://multifaithsask.org/constitution/
http://archregina.flocknote.com/ArchdioceseofRe2


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Is there something that you’ve 
dreamed of doing for  

a long time?  
Why haven’t you done it?  


